

## **Island County Economic Development Council**

## Serving Whidbey & Camano Islands

Superior Workforce • Superior Lifestyle • Business Success

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 November 17, 2010

Dear WUTC Commission,

Our council represents both Camano and Whidbey Islands in creating economic vitality for our local economy.

We have been made aware of the UTC review of airport shuttle fees and are writing this letter in support of our local provider, Whidbey Sea-Tac Shuttle.

It is important for the UTC to allow for purveyors to adequately charge for unintended increases such as fuel costs to remain viable.

We urge the commission to conduct a thorough review of actual pass thru costs associated with shuttle service that is deemed essential to our island economies.

Thank you for your consideration,

remet fait

**Sharon Hart** 

**Executive Director**